
From: David Holloway                                            AGENDA ITEM NO: 8(c) 
Sent: 15 October 2008 14:09 
To: Kim Fellows 
Subject: RE: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum 
Dear Ms. Fellows, 
 
The scheme is still being assessed - a report will not go on it to a committee meeting before your 
next meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Holloway 
Senior Planning Officer 
DUDLEY MBC 
 
Direct Line: (01384) 814164 
 
This Email, and any attachments, contain confidential information and is intended solely for the individual 
to whom it is addressed. If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author as soon as possible. If 
you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the 
information contained, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try 
to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this e-mail may nevertheless contain viruses which our 
anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before 
opening any documents. Dudley Metropolitan Borough Council will not accept any liability for damage 
caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail. 

 Please consider the environment before printing 
 
 

 -----Original Message----- 
From:  Kim Fellows   
Sent: 15 October 2008 14:05 
To: David Holloway 
Subject: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum 
 

Dear Mr Holloway  
 
Re:  Plan Number PO8/096 - Land Adjacent to 107 Long Lane, 
Halesowen 
 
Further to previous correspondence, I have been requested by the Forum to 
write to you in relation to the above.  Please could you let me know the up to 
date position in relation to the planning application for the above development 
before the next meeting of the Forum which is on 17th November, 2008.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Kim.  
 
 

 


